Public Administration Committee

From:

Sara Murphy 4

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 9:53 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Animal Shooting as a Sport in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

As a WA resident, I am very concerned that our government is considering legalizing animal hunting as a sport.

We need to consider how we view animals and their place in society. If the government allows the killing of animals as a sport, this could have a number of repercussions in our society. There is also little evidence to prove that hunting animals as a sport will have an effect on population control.

Please consider the above carefully when making a decision on animal hunting.

Sincerely,

Sara Murphy